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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-26-12 
Baltimore, Maryland   21244-1850

December 16, 2022 

Heidi Hedberg, Acting Commissioner  
Department of Health 
3601 C Street, Suite 902  
Anchorage, AK 99503-7167   

Re:  Alaska State Plan Amendment (SPA) AK-22-0015 

Dear Ms. Hedberg: 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) reviewed the proposed Medicaid State Plan 
Amendment (SPA) submitted under transmittal number (TN) AK-22-0015.  This amendment 
proposes to temporarily extends existing pharmacy dispensing fees originally approved in Disaster 
Relief SPA AK-20-0003, through September 30, 2023.  

CMS conducted our review of your submittal according to statutory requirements in Title XIX of 
the Social Security Act and implementing regulations. This letter is to inform you that 
Alaska’s Medicaid SPA TN 22-00015 is approved with effective date of the day after end of the 
PHE  

If you have any questions, please contact Maria Garza at (206) 615-2542 or via email at 
Maria.Garza@cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Alissa Mooney DeBoy 
On Behalf of Anne Marie Costello, Deputy Director  
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services 

Enclosures 

cc:  Emily Ricci, Deputy Commissioner, Department of Health 
       Courtney King, State Plan Coordinator 

Alissa M. 
Deboy -S

Digitally signed by Alissa 
M. Deboy -S 
Date: 2022.12.16 
08 23:46 -05'00'
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